
Master Plan Committee 

Unapproved Minutes April 16th 2024 

 

Attendees:  Lisa Prince, April Ferguson, Emily Alen, John Harris, Alan Bell 

 

6pm Meeting called to order. 

6:15pm Last month’s minutes were approved with no changes by unanimous vote. 

6:15 Alan informed the group of Christina McKenna’s resignation due to personal circumstances.  
The group agreed that this was unfortunate as she was a very valuable member.  

620pm-7:30pm 

The group worked on the preliminary survey document by reading through the 2016 Master Plan 
Survey, Chesterfields Survey and our own personal versions of the questions we think should be 
included. 

We did not finish but  the document is a work in progress and we will continue  next month.   

730pm the Meeting was closed by unanimous vote. 


